
 

 

 
Wimbotsham Recreation Ground Registered Charityno.105210 

HELP! 

Are you able to help us on the day? 

Saturday 22nd June 2019 12-6pm  

Wimbotsham Recreation Ground needs you. 

We are a friendly, fun loving group dedicated to making our 
recreation ground an enjoyable space for all to enjoy, but 
desperately need more help on the day of our biggest annual event.   
It’s a great way to get involved in the local community, meet new 
people and feel part of village life. 
We don’t necessarily need you to commit to attending regular 
meetings if that is not your thing, but an offer of help on the day 
would be a massive contribution.  So please if you can spare a few 
hours we welcome you to join us. 
We also need Homemade cakes for our vintage café and Fresh cut 
garden flowers for our Flower Garland workshop 
Please Contact Us if you can help in any way:- 
Chairman:   
Steve Mingay: 14 Church Road.  Tel: 01366 384063 Mob: 07714 
761871  Email: wimborecgroundchair@yahoo.com 
Treasurer:  
John Rogers: 57 Church Road.  Tel: 01336 388538 Mob: 07470 
984775 
Children’s Events Organiser:  
Lorraine Rogers: 57 Church Road.  Tel: 01366 388538 Mob: 07787 
944281  Email: lrainrogers@aol.com 
We meet in the Chequers – Next Meeting: Wednesday 22nd May 
7:30pm 
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